TLG CONFERENCE CALL SUMMARY
March 4, 2010

Rebecca Stevens (Chair) Bill Adams
Anne Dailey Nick Zilka
Brian Spears Jeri DeLange (Note Taker)

This summary provides the salient issues. These notes are intended to capture key topics, conclusions, and next steps
and not the nuances of the discussion.

Agenda Items: None

Round Table:

Jeri DeLange - Reported that both the Communications PFT and Recreation Education
Subcommittee (RES) would be meeting today. DelLange will provide an update of the PFT and
RES meetings to the Lower Basin PFT on March 11 to get their input and feedback.

Anne Dailey - Announced that the draft Focused Feasibility Study (FFS) comment period was
extended and will close on March 5th. She thanked everyone for their involvement. Dailey
indicated that she had previously asked for input from the agencies and counties by March 12 to
prepare for EPA’s Remedy Review Board since EPA has to send information to the Board by
March 26.

Rebecca Stevens: Expressed appreciation to the EPA for extending the date for written
recommendations on the FFS.

Bill Adams: Said that he has been working with Dailey to prepare information for the Remedy
Review Board, and the five-year review plan. He appreciates everyone’s participation at the
Upper Basin PFT meeting last week. As new information develops, it will be shared with the
Basin Environmental Monitoring Plan (BEMP). He also noted that there will be a couple of
monitoring well reductions in OU-2.

Nick Zilka: Mentioned that he has been working on reviewing the five-year plan as well as other
information on the FFS, etc.

Brian Spears: Nothing to report.

Rebecca Stevens: Reminded TLG members about: 1) the Lower Basin PFT meeting on March
11; and 2) that comments are due on the Lake monitoring report by April 1. For informational
purposes, she mentioned that there is an annexation request coming up in Harrison. (TLG
members discussed if there may possible impacts regarding this issue). She also brought up
scheduling the next TLG meeting for April 8.

Schedule: The next TLG meeting conference call is scheduled for 3/18/10.

Thank you for your participation.



